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Comments: Thank you for taking the time to read and consider my comments.

 

I am a 25+ year resident of Alaska and frequent user of the CNF for it's many recreational opportunities. I've

hunted, fished, hiked, climbed and snowmachined many areas within the CNF such as 20 Mile, Skookum, Lost

Lake, Johnson Pass and several others. I believe the CNF ecosystem can support all responsible users without

and major impact on it as long as we all do our part. 

 

Restricting these areas to any user will result in economic hardships for many of Alaskas business' and those

who operate within the CNF. Please consider opening other areas that are currently restricted against motorized

use, we are losing access at an alarming rate and we are major contributors for keeping these areas pristine and

low impact.

 

Again, thanks fr reading and considering my comments. Thank you. 


